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The date for the 2016 Wine Tasting and Silent Auction originally scheduled for March 12, 2016 at the Galion Country
Club, has been postponed. A The upcoming aution and sale of the Country Club and the lack of adequate facilities in
Galion has made it necessary to weigh our options for rescheduling the event, possibly in the fall. A This event has
provided funds for the Galion City Schools Campus Wear Fund. A More details will follow.
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